
From: Emma Burns
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward2; #CI-StPaul_Ward3; #CI-

StPaul_Ward1; #CI-StPaul_Ward4; #CI-StPaul_Ward5; #CI-StPaul_Ward6; #CI-StPaul_Ward7
Subject: 695 Grand Ave Support
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 8:11:07 AM

Good morning,

I'm writing this morning to express my support of the conditional use permits and variances
requested for the development project proposed for 695 Grand Ave. I am concerned that the
volume of objections from a small percentage of my neighbors is consistently misrepresented
as the majority view.  

This is a project that is a positive for our neighborhood and adds much needed housing stock
to our city. As Councilmember Tolbert shared during the August council meeting, if we're
going to be a city that says it supports housing then we need to vote for housing. 

Thank you,
Emma Burns

Ward 2 resident
610 Summit Ave #202
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